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U.S. Energy Research and Development Administration 
531 Ohohia Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819 

TRANSMITTAL OF PHOTOGRAPHIC PRINTS AND NEGATIVES -
REPATRIATION OF RONGELAP PEOPLE 

Dear Mr. Hills: 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 968~C 

531 OHOhlA STRE:...­

i808i 845·761' 

As requested by you, we are transmitting prints and negatives 
of 1957 Report of Repatriation of the Rongelap People to be 
viewed by Dr. Conard. 

Please request Dr. Conard to return the contents directly to 
H&N Anaheim office as soon as he is finished with them as 
these prints were removed from the Corporate archives. 

Very truly yours, 

HOLM~ NA~R, 

~~ 
D. J. Brush 

INC. 

General Manager 

Enclosure - 1 Box Prints & Nagatives 
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